From: Jim Edwards

Sent: November 24, 2020 3:01 PM

To: Collins, Chad < Chad.Collins@hamilton.ca>

Subject: 19 Dawson Ave. Re-Zoning

Mr. Chad Collins.

Please let it be known that I do Not support this building next to me!

Too tall and too densely packed for this area, no parking for these types of units, after what I've been promised with the Amica building and what I got, is proof that talk is cheap!

There will be no area for children to play but my yard.

Also, there will be no privacy in my yard with a building this tall.

Jim Edwards Stoney Creek. Ontario.